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RFP for Community Park Master and Operational Plan 
 
The City has issued a request for proposal for a Community Park Master and Operational Plan, seeking to engage a 
consultant or consulting team in the development of a comprehensive Community Park and Operational Plan, 
intended to be a long-range planning document which will provide direction for managing and developing parks and 
recreational facilities, programs, infrastructure, resources and investment in the Community Park over the next 
twenty years.  
 
The master and operational plan process will assess the status of the Community Park and plan a future reflecting the 
values and needs of the community. The master plan will identify issues facing the management of the park, consider 
various options and present a priority-based action plan to implement options for short-term, mid-term and long- 
term timeframes. The plan will guide the development and use of the park in a fiscally and environmentally 
sustainable manner. 
 
Closing date is July 11, 2016. The request for proposal document is available from the City’s website at 
http://www.parksville.ca/cms.asp?wpID=161   
 
For more information, please contact John Diggins, Manager of Operations, 250 951-2483. 
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